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WPT Applauds Assembly Passage of AB 232 
 
 
MADISON – Wisconsin Property Taxpayers, Inc. today released the following statement in 
response to the State Assembly’s passage of AB 232: 

 
“WPT’s members applaud and thank the majority of elected representatives to Wisconsin’s 
Assembly who voted for true COVID-19 relief by passing AB 232,” said John Jacobson, 
director of government and member relations. “When you peel away the hollow rhetoric, what 
we’re left with is a responsible plan that, instead of creating more government programs to 
solve society’s problems, provides direct relief from a tax that many Wisconsinites are 
struggling to keep up with. Thank you to Representative Cabral-Guevera for authoring this 
straight-forward proposal.”  

### 
 
Wisconsin Property Taxpayers is a nonpartisan membership organization consisting of 18,000 small business, 
farm, and property owners in every corner of the state. Founded in 1985, the organization is committed to 
providing its members with up-to-date information, legislative advocacy, and exclusive cost-saving benefits.  

 

 


